
If your child normally has sandwiches and would like a school dinner on Thursday 19th 
January - please complete this form 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 ---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Census Day Dinner – Thursday 19th January 2023 
 

I would like my child to have a school dinner  
My child DOES NOT normally have a school dinner 

 
DO NOT FILL THIS FORM IN IF YOUR CHILD ALREADY HAS SCHOOL DINNERS 

 
CHILD NAME……………………………………………………………...   CLASS …………………………………………………………. 
 
My child is in Key Stage 2 and I enclose £2.40  
 
My child is entitled to free school meals (Either Universal free school meals given to KS1 children or Free 
School Meals) 
     
My child requires the vegetarian option    
 

We require this form back by Monday 16th January as the cook needs to place the food order. 
Unfortunately forms returned after this date cannot be processed as they will not meet the food order 

deadline 


